
March 27, 1972 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This concerns your letter of March 6, 1972, to Mr. Vawter, which 
he has referred to the National Archives. 

In regard to the last paragraph in your letter, no records were 
found under the name that you gave Mr. Simmons by telephone. 
He understood that the only response you Wanted was for us to 
send you copies of any records found under that name. 

Sincerely, 

JAMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 
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